
 

 

Notes from the Fulton Finance committee meeting of April 3, 2019 

 

Present 

John Finlayson, Jane Kohnen, Ruth Olson, Dave Delvoye 

 

Calendar 
Two organizations that offer housing loan programs will present information to the FNA Board.  FNA 

still has to spend about $43,000 in NRP funds towards housing related programming; 70% of its Phase 

2 dollars were mandated to go to housing.   

 

The author who received funds from the FNA grant program will make her presentation at Southwest 

High School on May 1 instead of at Lake Harriet Community School due to the high level of interest in 

the community. 

 

Community Engagement 

Ruth is working with a Board member on the neighborhood "happy hour" get-together. 

 

Safety 
The Safety committee will present its proposal for a neighborhood home security program next month.  

The program is modeled on the successful one implemented by the Armatage Neighborhood 

Association in 2018.  Ruth suggested that participants be required to submit photos verifying that their 

projects have been completed. 

 

Other business 

Ruth will seek feedback from Board members to narrow down the list of suggestions for a 

neighborhood slogan to be incorporated into a marketing campaign.  

 
              Notes prepared by Dave Delvoye 

 


